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WHEREAS the Mayor, Members of Council and staff at the City of Mississauga are saddened to 
learn of the passing of Patrick Martin, Supervisor of Operations on July 9th, 2021; 
 
AND WHEREAS Patrick has worked for the City of Mississauga for 37 years at various facilities, 
most recently at River Grove Community Centre; 
 
AND WHEREAS he spent time volunteering and driving kids to early morning hockey practices 
and tournaments; 
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that sincere condolences be extended on behalf of the 
Mayor, Members of Council and staff of the City of Mississauga to his wife Judith and their 2 
children, Evan & Wyatt. 


